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 Winter 2017 Newsletter 

 
THE DRYDOCK DRIBBLE 

   
The USS Cabildo (LSD-16) Crewmembers Association Newsletter 

  
 

Presidents Message 
Walter Fulps 

  
Winter, not always the best of time for 
us older folks.  This winter has been 
mild and we appreciate it, only about 4" 
of snow here in the Kansas City area, 
we usually have 14" to 20".  Thank you 
Mother Nature.  
  
The Super Bowl is over, and for once it 
was an exciting one, maybe it's time for 
a new team to step up and win.  Can you 
hear me Raiders? 
  
The plans for our Reunion are coming 
along.  Henry and Alyce Harich are our 
hosts.  I'm getting excited about the 
trip  Deb talked to Alyce the other day 
and everything seems to be going 
smooth, we'll be available to help from 
here with the planning and plan to come 
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a day early to help with the hospitality 
room.   
  
Details of the schedule and the 
registration are included in this 
newsletter, if you have any questions 
please don't hesitate to call me, or one 
of the other board members.   
  
Have a good rest of the winter, spring is 
due soon with the trees filling in and 
everything blooming, then blessed 
summer when the old bones defrost and 
hurt a little bit less.  Bless you all.  
  
 

2017 Reunion Event Schedule and 
Registration form. 
 

Both the reunion schedule and the 
registration form are at this link to 
ourwebsite. 
 

Sad News 

Warren Gammeter 
  
We saddly report the recent loss of two 
USS Cabildo Plank Owners and 
association members.  Jack Kelly and 
James Hopper.  For details see the over 
the bar  page at this link. 
 

2017 Dues 

Bob Gwin 

Your 2017 dues are due, if you have not 
already done so, please send your check 
for $25 to Bob Gwin, 33496 Hickory 
Ave., Sioux City, IA 51108.  

 

Website/Newsletter 
   

Cabildo Website  

 
Mt. Rushmore 

   
USS Cabildo (LSD-16) 

Website Links 
       

Home page 
  

Over The Bar  
  

2017 Reunion Information
   

2016 Reunion Pictures 
  

Custer State Park 



3

Warren Gammeter 
 
Links to our website including the 2017 
reunion information and pictures of our 
2016 Pensacola reunion are in the right 
margin Website Links.  

  

 

  
USS Cabildo (LSD-16) Crewmembers Assoc. 

 
webmaster @usscabildo.org 

  
  

 

USS Cabildo (LSD-16) Crewmembers Assoc., 3227 Verdun Ave., San Mateo, CA 94403 

 
 





USS CABILDO 
Rapid City, South Dakota Reunion 

September 14-18, 2017 
NAME_______________________________________________________
GUEST/SPOUSE____________________________________________ 

ADDRESS____________________________________________________ 
CITY___________________________STATE__________ZIP_________ 
TELEPHONE_____________________________ 
EMAIL______________________________________________________ 
Any Dietary Restrictions?_______Explain_________________________ 
Confined to a wheelchair?_______Explain_________________________ 

********************************************************** 
HOST HOTEL:  THE GRAND GATEWAY HOTEL 

1721 North LaCrosse Street, Rapid City, South Dakota 
 

Call 605342-1300 for room reservations and mention you are with the USS 
CABILDO Reunion.  The room rate is $106.75 per room per night plus tax.  

Breakfast at Perkins is included in the room rate. Room rate is available 3 days 
prior and 3 days after the reunion based on availability.  Rooms not reserved by 

August 14, 2017 will be dropped from the group block. 
 

REUNION ACTIVITY PACKAGE………$349.00 per person 
 

_______# of attendees x $349.00 per person = $______________ 
 

TOTAL DUE:  $___________ 
 

A 50% deposit is required by JULY 14 with final payment due AUGUST 14.   No 
refunds on activity package after September 1, 2017. 
 
 

MAIL REGISTRATION FORM AND CHECK PAYABLE TO: 
 

GATHERINGS PLUS 
3000 Green Mountain Drive, Ste. 107-204, Branson, Missouri 65616 

417-338-4048…pamb@gatheringsplus.com 
www.ReunionPro.com 

 
 


